
TOWN OF BEAVER DAM 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC TEST OF ELECTRONIC VOTING EQUIPMENT 

 

Notice is hereby given that there will be a public test of the electronic voting equipment to be used in the 

November 5, 2024 Spring Election for the Town of Beaver Dam.  Testing will be conducted on Saturday, 

October 26, 2024 at 12:00 pm at the Town Hall, W8540 Cty Hwy W, Beaver Dam, WI.  This Public Test 

is open to the general public per Wisconsin State Statutes, Chapter 5, Section 5.84.  

/s/Aimee Mallon, Clerk 


